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W. S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations ,

ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Licensing |
!P. O. Box 219

Crystal River, FL 32629

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-302/87-32

Thank you for your response of January 20, 1988, to our Notice of Violation
issued on December 22, 1987, concerning activities conducted at your Crystal |

River facility under NRC Operating License No. DPR-72. We have evaluated your '

responses and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will
examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerciv, |

Ofiji& |sa
Alan R. Herdt, Chief

Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: /P. F. McKee, Director,
.. Nuclear Plant Operations ,

I. C. Simpson, Director, |
Nuclear Site Support '

bec: NRC Resident inspector
DRS Technical Assistant

sDocument Control Desk
state of Florida
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